

BEVERLEY AC COMMITTEE MEETING 4th December 2020

PRESENT: Jackie Hardman, Fiona Oakes, Lucas Meagor, Megan Chown, Steve Walker, Rob Reid, Neil Bant, Cat Williamson, Jacqui Dickinson, Rachel Woad, Lucy Stamford, Neil Bant, Lewis Holloway, Laura Emms.

	ACTION
Running Events: - First post lockdown 2 run before the meeting. A small group but more expected next week. A member suggests a staggered start for Covid safety and public view of club. RR suggested that all the different routes could be used each week, to split the groups up further. The new ‘New Member’ support will start in the new year. - LM and JDu are working together with regard to the Race Sec role and future Bev and walkington 10ks. - AJ is organising social Beaver Trail Run in groups of 6. EHH and CoH have also been invited. - No Santa Run this year but suggestion of an Easter Run if restrictions allow. - Couch to 5k – graduation would have been Santa Run – may be able to link this to the time trials in January. FCO will speak to Patrick Marshall	FO and New Member group. FCO
Handicaps South Dalton and Gilberdyke are the only handicaps remaining. LM will add handicap info to the newsletter about next year’s handicap races. Knockout cup final should be completed in next couple of weeks.	
Juniors There has been some ambiguity about Numbers who can train outside. LH is looking into this because sessions would have to be split into several groups and currently there is only one coach available.	
Social/non-running club events RW is waiting for confirmation from the Beverley Barn with regard to 2022. She is also looking into moving caterers and the band to 2022. She has also been in touch with ST and JS about how to organise the virtual event. LM will organise a Survey Monkey questionnaire in January to get an idea about possible awards. MC still needs photographs handicap winners and she will contact them by email. MC is also collating the Pass the baton photographs, which could be used during the awards.	RW LM/MC
Admin Issues - JH is looking out another press report to keep the club in the news. Suggestions included new members, increasing Junior members and what we’ve been doing in lockdown to support our members. - Discussion around the funding of the new Beaver Trail badge. The committee agreed that the design should have been approved prior to ordering, as the cost is above the £100 agreed limit for individual spending. There was further discussion about a design for Beaver Trail fence posts and FCO will approach our club designer who worked on the club logo. - JH will pass on any press released/radio interviews to FO so that they an go on the website	FCO JH
Finance. It was agreed that, as there has been little income and expenditure in the last year, the accounts would be deferred, which is in line with the two-year audit requirement.	LS
Membership Nothing to report	
Kit & Equipment Nothing to report	
AOB LH reported that EHH are looking at setting up the junior section, which is very positive move and he is happy to support him in any way he can.	

Next meeting: Wednesday – 6th January 2021

AGENDA

Apologies
Running Events including X Country
Handicaps
Juniors
Social/non running Events
Admin issues/website/photos/press report etc.
Finance
Membership
Kit and Equipment
Any other Urgent business